
Kindergarten registration for the 2024-25
SY has opened - please spread the word!
A Parent Information Night will be on Feb 15
@ 5:30pm.

Students at each grade level have been
exploring and then practicing with
BeeBots! These robots introduce students
to coding and computer science. We are
thankful for our ITRT’s and teachers who
help students expand their experiences!

This week, the 100th Day of School is
quickly approaching, can you believe it?!

On slate this week, the 2nd grade will
participate in the American Heart
Challenge (Jump Rope for Heart) and the
Senior Social will be Thursday evening. 

PES kicked off their cookie dough
fundraiser and students are working on
prizes. If they meet their goal, Mrs. Gryszko
has to kiss a pig!

Much thanks to the PES PTO who brough in
a Mad Scientist for our students to
experience science in action!

The PES Service Club took the opportunity
to reach out within our community by
making Valentine cards for residents at
Dominion Village!

Battle of the Classes will be on Feb 15 @ 6pm.
Which grade level will prevail as the victor??
 
Rising  Middle School students (6th, 7th, & 8th)
have Parent Information Night at PMS on Feb
21st.

PMS students in Tech Ed classes have been
busy designing and wiring lamps, as well as
designing and constructing bridges to then
test for structural efficiency! Lots of great
hands-on activities are happening!

PMS students are taking advantage of the new
hydroponics makerspace in the Media Center.
Students from various classes have come to
grow and learn!

Rising Freshmen Parent Information Night is
Feb 8th at 6pm in the PHS Forum.

PHS Military Science classmates got to take a
field trip to meet and see first hand Air Force
personnel at work.

The PHS Theatre Dept was hard at work and
put on 3 One Act Plays on Jan 24. We have so
much talent and appreciate everyone who
came out to see first-hand!

Our Wrestling and Academic Challenge teams
have done incredible work at regionals and
are now heading to states! Coming up next,
track and swim both have regional
competitions just around the corner and
basketball will be finishing their regular season
next week!
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Save the Date
February 7

Early Release Day Virtual Day / 
Division Conference

February 19
No School

February 5th-9th is National
School Counselor Appreciation
Week and we would like to take
one more opportunity to thank our
school counselors for all that they
do for our students, families, and
staff! They are a wonderful asset
to our school community!

BULLS SHOW UP!! PCPS is targeting
chronic absenteeism! Studies
show that students who are absent
for more than 18 days per year
show lower test scores- up to 18%
lower in math and 25% lower in
reading. Not only do students
suffer academically, but being
absent disrupts routines and
creates missed opportunities. We
want all students to be successful
and have equal opportunities for a
brighter future which starts with
strong attendance!

Kindness Week is Feb 12-16! Check
out your schools’ newsletters for
themed days and lots of great
events!


